
The Ministry of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) has supplied the following 
information, as being within scope of this request. 

One Status Report, dated 18 May 2020 contained the following excerpt: 

 

A search of papers folders found one reference to Wood Street in a Briefing entitled: 
‘Preventing and Reducing Homelessness: Increasing supply in the short-term to reduce 

reliance on motels’ which includes the following reference to Wood Street: 

 

 

An IT search was carried out for all emails between HUD and Parliament about the Wood 
Street housing development and no emails were found. 
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